



TYSA General Meeting Agenda

January 4, 2011

7:00 PM, East Street Baseball Building

Attendees: Joe Breen, Herb Post, Michelle Sullivan, Kristen Andrea, Anthony Greico, Michael Chapman, David Williams, Mark Duquette, Diane Morris, Rich Zampitella, John Sutherland

Open Agenda

Roundtable

- President – Joe Breen
 - Mike Cheever grant
Joe contacted to inform them we will be submitting an application
 - Off-ice
 - Looked at different options, xcellerated fitness is too expensive
 - Boyle: Pee-wees + only
 - BIC: Thursdays – Squirt and above
- VP/Finance Committee – Anthony Grieco
 - Finance committee needs to meet before Feb in order to target next meeting for budget
 - Need to know about when tryouts would be held : end of March most likely so need to do a registration.
 - Need to have more stringent registration and tryout processes moving forward to accommodate all -- Maybe have skills / powerskate only during the week and team practice during the weekend
 - Are we getting any more ice? Herb indicated may be able to get Friday night at Skate 3. Some members are asking about ice times for the remainder of the season. Start splitting the ice between no full sheets.
- Financial – Matt Pescatore
 - Absent
- League – Dave Williams
 - Nothing
- Coaching – Herb Post



- Can get Friday night 7 / 7:30 ice at Skate3
 - Will purchase the ice for Friday nights : alternate 2/1 for January and February
- New Bantam 2 player. Information given to Rich / David
- All coaches patched. Waiting on 1 to confirm
- Player Agent – Rich Zampitella
 - Nothing
 - Need listing of all LTS kids for USA hockey -- Mark to send listing
- Learn to Skate – Michael Chapman
 - Need more LTS shirts
- Equipment – John Sutherland
 - Picked up sponsor tags
- Events Coordinator – Kristen Andrea
 - Plunkett : need to sell tickets
 - Send Matt the confirmation number and information to credit them back
 - Raffles:
 - Pro-Ambitions : Want email blast and logo on Website
 - Bob Weir
 - Town Crier to put in paper / Town Sign to put up
 - TV? iPad?
- Tournaments – Diane Morris
 - Looking to start planning I-Mite tournament. Need to start looking at it
 - Herb to chat with other towns for I-Mites to get more information

- Send out information on discount to Tewksbury Hockey to Athlete's Edge in Littleton
- Fundraising – Michelle Sullivan
 - Looking at window stickers – gave to Matt to see about getting them made
- Correspondence – Mark Duquette
 - Remove non-player from roster